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Prepared by Guy Smith in connection with maximization 
application for KLCW-DT, Ch. 43 at Wolfforth, TX 

 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
   The proposed construction will not have a significant environmental impact.  
The proposed antenna is already mounted on an existing tower.   
 
   Calculations of RF Exposure levels have been performed in accordance with 
OET Bulletin No. 65, Edition 97.1, dated August 1997, and the maximum 
contribution from this facility, at any accessible point in the vicinity of the tower, 
other than on the tower, or the adjacent tower, was found to be less than 2% of 
the permissible exposure level for the general public.  This facility is therefore 
categorically exempted from the cumulative RF Exposure requirements. 
 
   Policies are in place to reduce power and/or shut down transmitters as 
indicated in order to avoid exposure of workers on the towers to excessive RF 
radiation. 
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